
September 2024-25 
Monthly Update

My name is Tim Smith and I am excited to be part of the Glassboro School
District as your Food Service Director. September was a busy month for us with

many new menu items the student have enjoyed along with providing refreshments 
for the different groups within the district. We look forward working with all the 

Glassboro Public School Families for all your food service needs.



Monthly Updates
Amazing things ARE HAPPENING

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? Contact us!

• Nutritious Friends Introduces a new fruit, 

vegetable, or healthy food each month through lively 

characters, taste-testing events, educational handouts, 

and giveaways.

• Back to School Carnival Celebration 
The hottest ticket in town!

• Introducing Allergy 411 and ABCs of Allergies 
With the start of the school year, let’s continue to keep in mind how 
seriously we should take food allergies and our guests’ safety.

• Street Eats A fun, easy-to-execute, 

pop-up-inspired promotion. September 

features Wacky Waffles!
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